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MWDOC RECEIVES $100,000 GRANT FOR WATER EFFICIENCY IN THE COMMERCIAL SECTOR 

Fountain Valley, CA (August 21, 2024) — The Municipal Water District of Orange County 
(MWDOC) is pleased to announce it has been awarded a $100,000 grant by the United States 
Bureau of Reclamation. This funding, part of the Bureau’s Water Conservation Field Services 
Program for Fiscal Year 2024, supports the Orange County Commercial, Industrial, and 
Institutional (CII) Water Conservation Planning Project. 

This critical initiative aims to enhance water efficiency across Orange County by developing best 
management practices and customer classifications within the CII sector. The grant will allow 
MWDOC to assist local retail water providers to meet the requirements of AB 1668 and SB 606, 
laws that are integral to the state’s “Making Conservation a California Way of Life” framework. 

“The support from the United States Bureau of Reclamation is instrumental in advancing our efforts 
to manage water resources more efficiently,” said Joe Berg, Director of Water Use Efficiency at 
MWDOC. “This project will not only help achieve sustainability goals but also reduce financial 
burdens on our member agencies as they work to comply with the CII Performance Measures of 
the state’s conservation framework.” 

The funding will facilitate the creation of implementation plans for best management practices 
specifically tailored for the CII sectors, ensuring that water management strategies are both 
practical and economically feasible. 

“This grant exemplifies our commitment to supporting our community in sustainable water use 
while also ensuring compliance with state regulations,” added MWDOC Board Vice President 
Jeffery Thomas. “We are dedicated to implementing innovative solutions that benefit both our 
economy and meet new regulations.” 

MWDOC looks forward to collaborating with local businesses and institutions to continue its efforts 
to secure a sustainable water future for Orange County. 

### 
 

The Municipal Water District of Orange County (MWDOC) is a wholesale water provider and 
resource planning agency whose efforts focus on sound planning and appropriate investments in 
water supply, water use efficiency and conservation, public information and outreach, legislative 

advocacy, water education for all ages, and emergency preparedness. MWDOC's 27 water 
agencies, comprised of both city water departments and water districts, provide water service to 

the public. 
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